
PUBLICATION OF CHANGE OF NUMBER OF SHARES AND VOTING RIGHTS IN ZETADISPLAY

April 30, 2019

Malmö - ZetaDisplay AB (publ) (Nasdaq Stockholm:ZETA) announces that in April 2019, the number of shares and voting rights in ZetaDisplay AB
has changed as a result of the recent rights issues that the company has carried out.

The total number of ordinary shares and votes in the company has increased by 2,131,327.

The total number of shares after the change amounts to 26,881,376, of which 26,275,044 ordinary shares and, unchanged, 606,332 preference
shares, with a total number of voting rights of 26,335,677.2.

The company has no own shares.

Malmö April 30, 2019

For questions, please contact:

Leif Liljebrunn, President and CEO
Phone +46 708-45 80 52
Email leif.liljebrunn@zetadisplay.com

Ola Burmark, CFO
Phone +46 708-21 57 86
E-mail ola.burmark@zetadisplay.com

Daniel Oelker, CCO
Phone +46 708-45 80 54
E-mail daniel.oelker@zetadisplay.com

This information is information that ZetaDisplay AB is obliged to make public pursuant to the Securities Markets Act. The information was
submitted for publication at 2.00 p.m. CET on April 30, 2019.

About ZetaDisplay

ZetaDisplay provides visual communication solutions to influence behavior in a physical store or office environment. The company is built on a
profound understanding of human behavior in decision-making situations. The total offering includes concept development software programming,
deployment as well as technical contracted services.

ZetaDisplay is based in Malmö, Sweden. The company has annual net sales 400 MSEK and employs 140 employees at eight offices in six European
countries. The company controls and services today more than 50 000 installations at customers on 50 markets. The share is listed on the NASDAQ
OMX Stockholm Stock Exchange [ZETA]. More information at www.zetadisplay.com

Attachment

Offentliggörande av förändring av antal aktier och röster april 2019 (ENGLISH)
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